
“Healthy Procurement and Marketing Working Group”  

Report to the Madison Food Policy Council 07/01/2015 

Meeting – 06/30/2015 City County Building Room LL120 3:00 – 4:00 pm  

Members present: Carrie Edgar, Chris Brockel, Taiya Bach, Alexia Kulwiek, Sara Larson and Kathy Utley  

Not present: Carmel Jackson and Christopher Daly 

We are in the review process and several members have taken on the task of reviewing existing or 

current contracts and policies of the City of Madison, as well as reviewing food procurement policies of 

various communities.  The working group decided to reconvene on Thursday, July 30th at 3:30 at UW 

Cooperative Extension where we will review and discuss findings and determine the next phase of policy 

development.   

Thanks,  

Kathy Utley  

 


